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Held on: 20/03/2013 at: 19:30 Location: Milborne St Andrew Village Hall 

 
Present:  Cllr Jennifer Balcon (Chairman)  
  Cllr Philip Smith  
    
In attendance: Colin Hampton (Parish Clerk) 
    
  Apologies 

 
 

Cllr Mrs Hilary Cox (County Councillor) 
Cllr Jane Somper (District Councillor) 
Cllr Emma Parker (District Councillor) 
Cllr Michael Hopper 
Cllr Paul Morgan 

 

    
  The Parish Council meeting was not quorate due to sickness, therefore the Chairman 

changed the format to an open session with the 6 members of the public and 2 
prospective co-opted Councillors in attendance. 
It was also decided to review the agenda and address those items that did not 
require a resolution.  Therefore agenda items 2 - 8, 11, 13, 15 - 17, 20 and 22 have 
been deferred to the April meeting. 

 

    
  Parish Council Representative's Report  
    
  The Chairman reported on the DAPTC workshop she attended at Kingston Maurward 

on the 26
th
 February, a copy of which appears as Appendix A of this report. 

 
Following the Chairman's report agenda items 9, 10, 12, 14, 18, 19 and 21 were 
noted. 

 

    
  The meeting closed at 20.30 

Signed : 
 
 
 
Chairman of the Council                                                          Dated : 

 

    
  PUBLIC SESSION NOTES                                                                         Action   
    
  Representation was made to the Council regarding the ongoing 

obstruction to the road caused by building work at Goulds Farm (Fox 
View), The Causeway. It was requested that a letter be sent to the 
appropriate authorities regarding the danger posed to traffic and 
pedestrians by the fencing and cones restricting an already narrow 
lane on a blind bend. 

The Clerk agreed to 
write to NDDC 
Planning and 
Highways. 

  A query was raised regarding work on the willow tree at the War 
Memorial. The Clerk reported that progress has been delayed by the 
poor weather but the Contractor does plan to finish it soon. 

Clerk to monitor 
progress. 
 

  It was suggested that the Cornish Mutual Competition for community 
project funding should be entered to try to win support for replacing the 
fencing around the War Memorial. 

The Clerk to apply 
 

    
 


